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Ebert - DNR, Jared <jared.ebert@state.co.us>

Fwd: Water Issues
Info - DNR , DRMS_ <drms_info@state.co.us> Mon, Feb 6, 2023 at 11:53 AM
To: Amber Michels - DNR <amber.michels@state.co.us>, Jared Ebert - DNR <jared.ebert@state.co.us>
Cc: Camille Mojar - DNR <camille.mojar@state.co.us>

Hello everyone:

I'm forwarding the following communication from Tyler Chee of Pueblo County.

Tyler's contact information is email at:  tdchee@gmail.com

Thank you for your help.

Eleni

P 303.866.3567  |  F 303.832.8106
1313 Sherman Street, Room 215, Denver,  CO 80203
drms_info@state.co.us  |  https://drms.colorado.gov

---------- Forwarded message ---------
From: Tyler <tdchee@gmail.com>
Date: Mon, Feb 6, 2023 at 11:39 AM
Subject: Water Issues
To: <DORA_Customercare@state.co.us>, <drms_info@state.co.us>

I currently live at 275 28th lane in Pueblo and there have been substantial issues regarding wells, cisterns and lack of
water for those of us living here. A couple of years ago Transit Mix of Pueblo along Highway 50 had informed my mom
that their land dredging had altered the water table, rending our well unable to pump water. They installed a cistern
system and have been providing water hauling free of charge since then as a result of this, and an agreement that my
mom the property owner signed with them. Since Transit Mix has traded hands to Castle Aggregate, Jerry Schnabel has
become our point of contact with issues regarding the cistern system. He is ignorant, rude, and negligent towards our
family and the farm I run here. Today we have been 7 days without running water, this is one of several times within the
past couple of years this happened because he does not view the contract he inherited or our lack of running water to be
of his concern. I'm sending this email in a desperate effort to explore any options there could be to permanently
remedying the situation, and preferably not have to deal with Jerry any longer.

Thanks,
Tyler Chee
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